Ex-4a -cameroon  “please send letter to my Ambassador”
April 10, 2012
The Honorable Eleanor Holmes Norton

529 14th Street NW, #900

Washington DC 20045

[202] 783-5065
Re: the wrongful imprisonment of Mr. Enoh Meyomesse
Dear Ms. Norton:
I want Mr. Enoh Meyomesse to be released from prison in Cameroon.

I want you to forward this letter to:


Ambassador Joseph Foe-Atangana


Embassy of the Republic of Cameroon


1700 Wisconsin Avenue NW  Washington DC 20007

I am a native and citizen of Cameroon, now living in the United States.

Mr. Meyomesse is the author of numerous books and is a founding member of the Cameroon Writers Association. He attempted to run as a presidential candidate in October 2011, but was denied registration. He was arrested at the Yaounde airport on 22 November 2011, upon his return from Singapore. He was held in solitary, in complete darkness, for 30 days, and tortured. His lawyer has still not been given the full details of the charges against his client. No court hearing date has been set.
Africa News published an article about this fine man on January 24, 2012. [a copy is attached hereto]. Mr. Meyomesse deserves a fair and open trial in a civilian court. He should be released from prison.

Will you forward this letter to Ambassador Foe-Atangana?
What is your opinion about Mr. Meyomesse?

Sincerely,

Ms. Gisele Me
230 fellow Street NW
Washington, DC 20110
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